
Effective June 1, 2021 – In all Wood County owned buildings: 
 

1. Wearing a mask that covers your nose and mouth is no longer 
required. 
 
 

2. You are welcome to wear a mask that covers your nose and mouth. 
 
 
 

3. Keeping your distance from other people is strongly encouraged. 
 
 
 

4. If you do not feel well, please phone the office you need rather than 
come in contact with other people. 

 

By order of the Board of Wood County Commissioners. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation! 


